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Congratulations  of  the  Director  of  the  State  Institution
“Agriculture  Entrepreneurship  Development”  esteemed  Daler
Satori on the occasion of Navruz!

With sincere hopes and best wishes, I congratulate all of you,
dear colleagues, on the coming of the great holiday Navruz. I
wish you joy and happiness, pride and great achievements in
your work during these bright spring days.

A matter of immense pride is that at the initiative of the
Founder of Peace and National Unity, the Leader of the Nation,
the President of the Republic of Tajikistan, the honorable
Emomali Rahmon, the ancient holiday Navruz has gained new life
and global status, presenting our national history and values
to world civilization.

Navruz is considered one of the oldest and most beautiful
holidays, which brings fresh energy to both nature and people.
It promotes the unity of hearts and inspires creativity, the
accomplishment of good deeds, kindness, and carries a cultural
mission,  spreading  knowledge,  and,  most  importantly,
contributing  to  unity  and  integration.

Another virtue of Navruz is the unity of people and happiness.
From this perspective, I also wish you that Navruz, with its
bright light, guides you every year along the path of peaceful
life, stability, and prosperity of our beloved Homeland in an
atmosphere of well-being and mutual understanding.

May  Navruz  with  its  unique  traditions,  rich  customs,  and
abundance of happiness bring prosperity and safeguard you from
suffering. May this holiday be remembered by the entire world
community as an example of the great wisdom of our ancestors
and the most beautiful among all holidays.

Once again, I congratulate you on the arrival of Navruz! I
wish your faces always adorned with smiles, and your hearts
remain  pure  and  bright,  like  the  sun  of  this  beautiful



holiday. May your mood always be filled with joy, and your
table – abound with elegance and wealth.

May happiness, joy, success, and peaceful skies accompany you
in all your endeavors.


